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December 6 Panel Event Tackles Student-Centered Funding
Legislators are talking about changes to Colorado’s K-12 funding system, but will that change be friendly to student choice and to taxpayers? On December 6 at 1 PM in the State Capitol, the Independence Institute will be co-sponsoring an event titled “Financing Student Success: Imagining a Student-Centered Formula.” Our own Ben DeGrow will be on a panel with state senators Michael Johnston and Keith King, and the Colorado League of Charter Schools’ Vinny Badolato. A light lunch will be provided for attendees at 12:30 PM. To attend, RSVP to financingstudentsuccess@gmail.com. 

More from Ed Is Watching:
Colorado TBD and School Finance Partnership Stars Aligning: Coincidence?
Backpack Funding Could Bridge Colorado’s K-12 Digital Learning Divide
DeGrow Gives Fuller Picture of Colorado K-12 Dollars
Of course, a good debate on school funding depends upon a solid understanding of the true tax dollars coming into and out of K-12 education. A November 1 9News story by education reporter Nelson Garcia included commentary from Ben DeGrow, who cited Colorado Department of Education data showing that Colorado schools collect and spend around $10,000 per student.

More from Ed Is Watching:
Denver Post Adds a Little Institute Balance to School Tax Hike Coverage
December 15 Deadline for Teachers Union Political Refund
It’s that time of year again. Members of the Colorado Education Association who want a refund of dues money used for politics (as much as $63) only have until December 15 to send in their requests. A recent episode of the Devil’s Advocate TV show explains the “Every Member Option” and shows our colorful, 1-minute animated video highlighting the topic. Many teachers may be funding those “mean political ads” and not even know it. Please share the information with a Colorado teacher you know.

More from Ed Is Watching:
Colorado Teachers Unions Number One in Political Giving to State Candidates
Denver Teacher Finally Able to Exit Union, But Happy Ending Isn’t for All
Dougco School Choice Program Gets Appeals Court Hearing
Last week the Colorado Court of Appeals heard arguments in the case of Douglas County’s groundbreaking Choice Scholarship Program. It will probably be a few months before we find out the decision, but in the meantime you can read Ben’s take on the hearing. For all the audio, video, legal documents and news stories on the program, don’t forget to check out our Douglas County vouchers page.

More from Ed Is Watching:
Families Watch as Dougco Choice Program Comes Before Appeals Court Today
Eddie Rounds Up Education Reform Scene
Finally, our prodigious young blogger Eddie can help you get over the effects of Thanksgiving overeating with a few other timely thoughts on education reform:
A Fine Day to Let Others Break Down Education Reform Election Results
Falcon 49 Moves Forward on Teacher Career Track Innovation: A Delicious Idea
Don’t Ask to “Show Me” Why K-12 Education Needs Differential Teacher Pay
A Better Approach to K-12 Budget Issues: Don’t Yell at TABOR, Fix PERA
Parent Trigger Concept Doesn’t Need Discrimination against For-Profit Operators
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